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Withdrawal: IBM AIX PS/2 Operating System Version 1.3 and Related Licensed

Programs

Effective March 10, 1995, IBM will withdraw from marketing the AIX®
PS/2® Operating System Version 1.3 and related licensed programs,
as listed in the Notice to IBM Customers. The programs are licensed
under the IBM Program License Agreement.

After March 10, 1995, customers will no longer be able to obtain these
programs directly from IBM. However, these programs may be
obtained on an as-available basis through IBM authorized
remarketers.

Effective December 6, 1995, IBM will withdraw from marketing
Additional Licenses for the AIX PS/2 Operating System Version 1.3.

® Registered trademark of International Business Machines Corporation

“The summary above is the entire text of this
announcement.”

This announcement is provided for your information only. IBM’s products can only be ordered under the terms and conditions of IBM’s applicable

agreements. For additional information, contact your IBM representative or the IBM Information Support Center at 800-426-3333.

IBM is a registered trademark of International Business Machines Corporation.
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